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Unattended Child Policy
 
It is the policy of the Enterprise Public Library to provide a safe and appropriate environment for library users of all ages. The Library is, however, a public building with staff trained to provide public library services. The Library is not equipped, nor is it the Library’s role, to provide long- or short-term supervision for children of any age. Aside from the planned programs, services, and activities designed for specific age groups, the Library’s staff is not responsible for supervising or tending to the needs of individual users or groups of users.

Accordingly, children under the age of ten must always be directly accompanied by a parent, guardian or responsible childcare provider while in the Library. Additionally, the child must be within immediate eyesight of a parent or guardian. If a child under the age of ten is attending a Library program or activity, the parent, guardian, or responsible childcare provider must remain in the Library throughout the program.

In general, parents of any minor children should not leave them unattended at the Library. This is especially important in the evening. The Library closes at 5:30 PM (Monday, Wednesday and Friday), 7:00 PM (Tuesday & Thursday), and 4:00 PM (Saturday) and children must be picked up no later than five minutes before closing time. Police will be notified concerning any children left 15 minutes after closing time. Parents are responsible for the behavior of their children in the Library, whether or not the parents are present. Parents are also responsible for any damage their children may incur while in the library.

Failure to supervise underage children will result in the patron(s) being asked to leave the Library for the day, with additional occurrences resulting in limited-time banning from the Library.
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